
LOCHGILPHEAD PARISH CHURCH 
 
 

The Kirk Session met in the Church after morning worship on 3 March 2019. The Rev. 
Hilda Smith opened the meeting with prayer. 
 
Sederunt 
Rev. Hilda Smith (Moderator), Jessie Cranston, Ian Davidson, Margaret Davidson, 
Mary MacDonald, Elma Munro. 
 
Apologies for Absence:  
 
Margaret Jacobsen, Jim Morrison, May Taylor, Sandy Taylor. 
  

  
1. Approval of the Lochgilphead Parish Church Accounts for 2018 
 The meeting had been convened to consider and approve the church accounts for 

2018.  The Moderator invited Mary MacDonald, Treasurer, to report on the accounts, 
copies of which had been circulated at the start of the meeting. 

  

 Mary confirmed that the accounts had been examined by the appointed Independent 
Examiner, David Renwick, who had confirmed that the relevant regulations had been 
followed in the preparation of the accounts. 

  

 Mary then proceeded to explain the accounts on a page by page basis, including the 
budget forecast for 2019, invited comments from members and clarified any matters 
which were raised.  

  

 The Kirk Session expressed its thanks to Mary for preparing the accounts and 
presenting a clear picture of the state of our finances. Members also expressed their 
thanks to David Renwick, the Independent Examiner. 

  

 Decision: The Accounts were approved unanimously. 
  

 Following the approval of the accounts, Mary advised the meeting that she was 
prepared to continue as treasurer for another year but intended to retire from the post 
after preparing the accounts for 2019 

  
2.  Close of the Meeting 
 There being no further business, the Moderator closed the meeting with a Benediction 
  

  
 Moderator                                                              Session Clerk 
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